
City of Boston
Mayor MartmJ. WalshEvnivonment

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

The public hearing for the BAY STATE ROAD/BACK BAY WEST AREA ARCHTTECTURAL
COMMISSION scheduled for Tuesday, April 9, 2019 has been canceled due to the fact there are
no complete applications for design review.

For additional information, please contact staff:
Joseph Cornish

617.635.3850
joseph. cornish@boston. gov

DATE POSTED: Thursday March 28, 2019

a)

.o
-

6=
::. TJ

:-

=
?-

.r4
r (-)
litl

3-_;r:J
' ,'t

il
C)
r-l

CITY oI BOSTON
r crw HA-t- Seulnp gosroN, MA o22ol-2o21 | RooM 7o9l6?€!s-3a5o I ENvIRoNMENTGlBosroN.Gov

Page 1oJ I

ALy oJ Boston
,&\(i'e-l
wr/


